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Natick Artists Open Studios Street Closure/Entertainment Requests
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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 11:53 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Brian, your recommendations?

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov

ﬂ NAOS Street Closures_Entertainment.pdf
34K

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@pnatickpolice.com> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 1:57 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

After review we would recommend approval. On the Art Walk event we would recommend, as in past years, two police
details be hired, one at the intersection of Washington Street and Court Street, the other at the intersection of South
Avenue and Washington Street. Additionally, | ask that the petitioners continue to work with this office to ensure a safe
and enjoyable event.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

[Quoted text hidden]

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 1:59 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Thank you. And no objections or concerns with the musicians?
[Quoted text hidden]

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 2:07 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

No, recommend approval.
[Quoted text hidden]
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